Office of Governor Bill Richardson
216 Washington Avenue
Santa Fe, Nivi 87501

Friday, January 31, 2011

Good afternoon Rich,

This note is long overdue but I've been in heavy transition. As Governor of this great state...'d like to
take the opportunity to extend my gratitude for your fabulous hospitality on Sunday, December 12,
2010. The reception for both myself and the” New Mexico Film Industry” gives you and your entire staff
several “KUDOS”. The food, the service, the entertainment and most of all your expertise in
management was “OVER THE TOP”.

Bishop’s Lodge Resort and Spa has been and will always be my favorite spot in the state.

Best regards,

Governor Bill Richardson



